
                                                 

February 4, 2025 
 
 
Joseph D. Cross 
345 J. Cross Rd. 
Toney, AL 35773 
Ph. (256)-679-2574 
 
RE:   New SNBI Bridge Inspection  
         Requirements from (FHWA) 
 
ATTN:   Mr. Mike Johnson 
 
I am submitting to you a proposal for the work to be performed.  
 

1. Perform all changes to be made concerning Memorandum 2025-02 for 31 
structures. Coding and Entering into BRM. 

 
2. Invoice for work performed. 

 
            Price Quote: 7,750.00 
 
 
Thank you for allowing us to do business with you. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call. 
  
 
Thanks, 
 
Joseph D. Cross 
Certified Bridge Inspector 


